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Olson, Tammie@Waterboards

From: Michael W. Seitz <Mike@shipseyandseitz.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 10:12 AM
To: McCann, Lisa@Waterboards
Subject: ISJ

Lisa: 
 I hope that this email finds you doing well. I have not seen a response to my letter to the Mr. Harris that was 
sent approximately 3 weeks ago. Can I expect a response to the invitation set forth in my letter? I note that Harvey as an 
agenda item on Friday which is apparently aimed at the ISJ. Having reviewed how the item is worded on the agenda I 
believe it to be inaccurate in both its description of the technical groups cooperation with the RWQCB and in its 
describing the efforts of the ISJ. 
 Had the Executive Officer attended the ISJ meeting that was scheduled for his attendance or had he or Mr. 
Packard either rearranged attendance or provided written questions I believe that Harvey would not be approaching the 
subject of the ISJ with such a negative light. Obviously, the agenda item will go forward on Friday. I hope that my letter 
and the letter from Bill Garfinkel will be made a part of the record when the item is discussed. 
Mike 
 
________________________________  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE  
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Shipsey & Seitz, Inc., which may be 
confidential or privileged.  The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information 
is prohibited.  If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by calling us at (805) 543-7272 
or by electronic mail at mike@shipseyandseitz.com immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this transmission 
 
 

Item 19 Attachment 8 
September 25-26, 2014 

M. Seitz email dated Sep. 23, 2014




